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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Village Manager Yocelyn Galiano appointed to serve on the FCCMA Ethics Committee 

 
Pinecrest, FL – Village Manager Yocelyn Galiano has been appointed to serve on the Florida 
City and County Management Association’s (FCCMA) Ethics Committee.  FCCMA President 
and Orange Park, FL Town Manager Jim Hanson made the appointment which was 
announced at the association’s 2018 conference in Orlando, FL this week.  
  
“Ethics are the cornerstone of our profession,” said Manager Galiano. “Maintaining the 
highest ethical standards are the main tenets of ICMA and FCCMA and are essential to the 
development and maintenance of professionalism and excellence in local government,” she 
added.  
  
The Ethics Committee is a standing committee established by the association’s by-laws. It is 
comprised of seven members appointed to a four-year term by the outgoing president at the 
annual conference. Terms are staggered. The members select their own chair each year. 
  
FCCMA was created in 1946 and is the professional association for Florida’s city, county 
and special district managers, and their management team members. FCCMA is an affiliate 
of the International City/County Management Association (ICMA). 
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